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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As I am sure you are aware, the Government tonight have announced a National Lockdown 

which requires schools to close to most children. 

Today, we were in school preparing and feeling excited for the return of all children 

tomorrow. We understand however, the decision of the Government at this critical time 

regarding Covid 19. 

From Wednesday, school will open for vulnerable children and children of key workers only. 

Tomorrow will be used for school to plan for educational provision at home for those children 

not attending school.  

It is expected that children do daily learning at home, therefore teachers will be uploading 

work onto seesaw on a daily basis. Staff will make telephone calls during the next day or 

two to offer support with accessing seesaw at home. We will also have paper copied work 

available.  

For school to plan to open for key worker children, it is important that we know if children of 

key workers will be attending school. Please inform school tomorrow morning if you are a 

key worker and need your child/ren to attend school.  

I would like to say how proud I am of the staff, the children and the school community, on 

continuing to support each other through these extremely challenging times.  

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions or concerns. Staff will be 

in school daily and will continue to support the school community. 

I really hope we have all children back in school as soon as possible and we have our 

school community back together again. 

  Kind Regards 

 Mrs Mitcheson 
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